
     
 
 
 
 

 

 

Members wanted 
Working committee - Salary of Elected Municipal Officials 

 
 
The municipality of Ayer's Cliff is looking for four (4) citizens to sit on its working committee 
concerning the updating of the salaries of the Council Members. 
 

❖ Description of the committee 
 
The committee under the direction of Me Abelle L'Écuyer-Legault, Director General, has 
the role of submitting a recommendation to the Municipal Council concerning the updating 
of the salaries, allowances and other expenses granted to the elected officials within the 
framework of the application of the By-law Salary of the municipal elected officials 
no.2020-08. He or she may also issue, on his or her own initiative, opinions and 
recommendations on issues directly related to the mandate granted to him or her by Town 
Council. 
 

❖ Profile sought 
 
Candidates must be residents of Ayer's Cliff. It is not necessary to have specific skills to 
become a member of the committee.  Only interest and motivation are required! 
 
The committee members will have to show integrity and objectivity.   Indeed, they must 
not have any family or other relationship with an elected official that could affect their 
impartiality. They must also make themselves available for meetings (maximum of 3). 
 

❖ Duration of the mandate and remuneration 
 
The term of office will end with the issuance of a recommendation to Town Council 
regarding the salaries of elected officials. The projected length of the term is a maximum 
of three (3) months. It is anticipated that between one (1) and three (3) meetings will be 
held as required. 
 
No remuneration is provided for the attendance and involvement of members at 
committee meetings. Participation is on a purely voluntary basis. 
 
Interested candidates are invited to send a letter of interest, no later than October 3rd, 
2022, to the attention of Mrs. Abelle L'Écuyer-Legault, Director General, either by email at 
dg@ayerscliff.ca or in person at the Town Hall located at 958 Main Street, Ayer's Cliff. 
 
Only successful candidates will be contacted for an interview.  
 
The masculine gender used in this text designates both men and women without any 
discriminatory intent and for the sole purpose of lightening the text. 
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